
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
Sent: 8/25/2014 5:10:31 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Sandoval, Catherine J.K. (CatherineJ.K.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Baker, Amy C. 

(amy .b aker@cpuc. ca. gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Yurok Update - Need to Reschedule 

No problem. Thanks for your work to move this project forward. 
Bill & I are planning a follow-up meeting with the Yurok around Oct. 12-14 in conjunction 
with the North Coast Broadband meeting in Areata @ Humboldt State Oct. 13. We'd like to 
have a meeting & call before then with PGE & where the Yurok can call in. If you can join us 
Oct. 14 would be a good time for all of us to visit and consult with the Yurok to help make the 
next phase of the electric project smooth. Thanks 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE Smarrpltone 

Original message 
From: "Cherry, Brian K" 
Date:08/25/2014 4:47 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Sandoval, Catherine J.K." 
Cc: "Baker, Amy C.", "Katague, Ditas" 
Subject: Yurok Update - Need to Reschedule 

Catherine - we are going to need to reschedule the meeting we have tomorrow on 
your calendar regarding the Yurok update. Quite frankly, the material we have 
prepared and our inability to get the right people to attend are the reason for the need 
to reschedule the meeting. I don't want to waste your time by having a meeting that 
doesn't answer the questions you are looking to have answered. I take full 
accountability for the rescheduling and will try to get back on your calendar in a few 
weeks. My apologies again. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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